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I have truly enjoyed my time spent over the past school year as a Provost Fellow.  As I am still 
fairly new to the University, and also new to higher education so I found it very informative.  It was a 
great opportunity to look ‘behind the scenes’ some and see how the University operates as a whole 
instead of only within my own department. 

We Are Not Alone 
When I first joined the College of Engineering and Computer Science as an Aviation Lecturer, I felt 

like we had a wide variety of departments that may not be very connected.  As a fellow I was able to see 
the variation in other colleges as well.  In particular I was able to get to know the College of Performing 
and Visual Arts as I was working with Dean Mendini.  Her college may first appear very specialized until 
you




